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*Travel stipends are available to supplement air and train travel 
(March 15 deadline).  

Each participant is expected to make their own travel arrangements, and 
submit an invoice with the return-fare boarding pass ticket as proof of travel. 

 
 
The Holodomor Research and Education Consortium (HREC) announces its 
conference “Holodomor Education Conference: “Education – Awareness – 
Action,” to be held at the Canadian Museum of Human Rights, Winnipeg, 
Manitoba, on May 5–7, 2017.  
 
Travel grants are available (up to $500.00 Canadian) to support educators who 
are teaching or interested in teaching about human rights and the Holodomor. 
Through engagement with scholars and educators from across Canada, they will 
have an opportunity to be better informed about the Holodomor itself and 
become familiar with new resources, methodologies, and technologies that could 
be utilized to teach about human rights and the Holodomor.  
 
Please see the HREC website: www.holodomor.ca for the HEC–2017 Conference 
Program and Participant Application Form.  
 
Among the topics covered will be innovative approaches to the teaching of the 
Holodomor for primary, middle years, and secondary students. Attendees will 
have an opportunity to hear Professors Joyce Apsel and Norman Naimark, who 
will address the question of human rights and the place of the Holodomor in 
genocide studies.  

May 5–7, 2017 



 
 Travel Grant Application Procedure: 
 
1.  Please submit a statement (500-750 words) answering the following question: 
• How will your attendance enrich or support you in your teaching of human 
rights and the Holodomor in the short and long term? 
2.  Submit a current curriculum vitae/resume. 
3.  Submit a letter of support from a professional in education.  
 
Please submit this application by: March 15, 2017,  
via email to: vkuryliw@sympatico.ca  
using the subject line: “HEC Conference Travel Grant.”  
Applicants will receive notification of award status by April 1, 2017. 
 
For more information, contact Valentina Kuryliw, Director of Education, 
Holodomor Research and Education Consortium (HREC) 
vkuryliw@sympatico.ca  
416 923-4732 
www.holodomor.ca 
	


